Fun 4U Club
33.2 Staffing Clothing and Uniform

Principle
Fun 4U Club believe the wearing of a uniform promotes a professional outward appearance to all
and instils confidence in parents the children.

Statement of intent

Fun 4U Club believes that

We should always show a united professional appearance to all.

A uniform helps to instil a sense of equality amongst staff.

The wearing of a uniform keeps personal clothes from being damaged through excessive wear and
tear in the work place.

The wearing of a uniform prevents the wearing of inappropriate clothing in the setting.

The wearing of a uniform prevents the encouragement of wearing brand name clothes on the
children

Procedure

The fun 4U Club uniform consists of a polo T-shirt, jumper/hoodie and a shower proof, fleece lined
outdoor coat, and all of these garments are embroidered with the Fun 4U Club logo.

All new members of staff will be expected to purchase the two compulsory items of uniform bearing
the Fun 4U Club logo (the polo and the hoodie).

Due to the nature of this work it's recommended that a loose or flexible pair of trousers or jog
bottoms, preferable Navy or Black and a pair of trainers or comfortable shoes should be wore. The
purchase of these additional items is left to the discretion of each staff members.

Staff will be required to wear their allocated uniform at all times when on duty at Fun 4U Club.
Staff are responsible for keeping their uniform clean and to be tidily presented each day for work.
If any replacement items of uniform are required, these can be ordered either through your facility
Leader or by contacting management.



